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Friday 8th July 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

What an amazing week we have had!  

Our transition days on Monday and Tuesday were very successful with all children settling well in 

new classrooms or working with new staff. Teachers and pupils were all happily engaged in a range of 

activities and school was a really positive place to be. Our Year 6 pupils all went to visit their new 

high schools and they also came back happy and smiling and talking about their experiences. 

 

Class 4 were very lucky to have had the opportunity to go to the theatre in Liverpool to see School 

of Rock. They got taxis and then a train to get into Liverpool before they even arrived at the 

theatre. The staff who went with them reported on their excellent behaviour at all times and said 

that they were proud to be with them. Staff and pupils had a real ‘buzz’ when talking about School 

of Rock and clearly they all had a wonderful time. Teachers said that it was wonderful to see the 

excitement on the faces of all the children as they got up to sing and clap and join in with the 

experience. 

 

Thanks to Andrew our drama specialist and Mrs Bennett we were able to put on a show of our own 

this week. For those of you who have had the opportunity to see The Rocky Monster Show I am sure 

you will agree that it was a fantastic experience. I was truly amazed and quite emotional watching 

our pupils sing, dance, act and generally perform with such enthusiasm and talent. Every one of our 

KS2 pupils had a role and they shone brightly as we knew they would. I would like to thank Andrew 

and all the staff here who have willingly given up their time to enable the performance to take place. 

Thank you for your support as always. More shows will definitely be on our agenda for next year! 
 

Personal Development Strengths 

We have seen our children demonstrating all our strengths this week at various times. It is clear 

that they are aware of our school strengths and are working really hard to consider them in all 

the things they do.   

 

 

Strengths   

 If you are aware of your child demonstrating Creativity   

 any of these strengths please acknowledge Resilience   

 and praise them! Responsibility  

Independence  

Empathy 

Kindness 

Honesty 

Ambition 



 

 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

This week we have decided to nominate all the children to be our Stars of the Week. They have shone 

in every way possible and we couldn’t be prouder of each and every one of them. The KS2 performances 

have been incredible, Class 4 were brilliantly behaved when they got the train into Liverpool to watch 

School of Rock at the theatre and every single child wowed us during the transition days by coping so 

well with all the changes.  

 

 

 

  

11th July: PHSE coffee morning in school. 

14th July: Sport’s Day 9.15am 

12th – 15th July: Class 3 swimming 

 18th July: Leaver’s Service 1:30pm 

18th July: Leaver’s Party 3.15pm – 5pm 

19th July: Last day in school 2pm finish 
 

 

 

 

 

READING CHAMPIONS 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 Class 4 

Alice Georgia Sienna Quinn 

 

Our Prayer of the Week: 

 

Dear Lord,  

We're very thankful to You, God, for the good times we have with our families.  

Thank You for allowing us to enjoy each other’s company.  

Thank You for giving us time to spend with them each day.  

In Jesus’ name,  

Amen 

Have a lovely weekend. 

My very best wishes. 

 
 
Mrs C Warner 
Interim Headteacher 


